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Pursuing nuclear energy production in Oregon is against the state laws because 

there is not yet any solution on how to dispose of the dangerous wastes produced by 

the process.  

Who will live next door to these small nuclear modular reactors? Who will feel safe in 

proximity to the dangerous by-products? Will there ever be a solution found for 

disposing of nuclear waste? Some sixty years of working on the problem has had no 

success to date. 

 

Please vote against small modular nuclear reactors and any forward movement to 

support  this dangerous and unsustainable energy model. 

 

Let's explore and support the science for harnessing Geothermal Energy instead! It is 

ubiquitous and accessible in many Oregon locations. 

 


